
DO YOU WANT TO LEARN about what kinds of

transportation projects
we’RE PLANNING TO build over the next few years?

We want 
to know

• WHICH PROJECTS ARE IMPORTANT TO YOU?
• WHAT IMPACTS WILL THESE PROJECTS HAVE  

 ON YOU?

We, at the Alaska Dept. of Transportation & Public Facilities or DOT&PF, are working on our Statewide 
Transportation Improvement Program (STIP). This is a funding document that guides which projects we 

are planning to build over the next four years.

We are accepting comments on our plan through March 20, 2020.
Learn more at: dot.alaska.gov/stip

DOT&PF complies with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with a hearing 
impairment can contact DOT&PF at our Telephone Device for the Deaf (TDD) at (907) 451-2363. DOT&PF 
operates all programs without regard to race, religion, color, gender, age, marital status, ability, or na-
tional origin. Full Title VI Nondiscrimination Policy: dot.alaska.gov/tvi_statement.shtml. To file a complaint 
go to: dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/titlevi.shtml.

QUESTIONS? CONTACT:
JENNIFER EASON, PLANNER AT DOT&PF
JENNIFER.EASON@alaska.gov
(907) 451-2385

Come to our public meeting to learn more
TUESDAY, FebRUARY 18  |  5:30 - 7:30 p.m.

City Hall, Council Chambers  |  800 Cushman St, Fairbanks


